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Part EOL Notice: 
 
Dear valued customer, OptiFuse regrets to inform you that the part(s) listed below have been phased out and 
will no longer be produced moving forward.  
 
Affected Part Numbers: 
APS-(2A~30A) 
APS-I-(2A~30A) 
 
Once the remaining inventory located at OptiFuse warehouse is depleted, the above item(s) will no longer be 
available for purchase. 
 
If you require a replacement for this part, OptiFuse recommends using the below part(s):  

- APS series parts are recommended to switch to ANS series 
- APS-I series parts are recommended to switch to ANS-I series parts 

 
If you have any questions regarding this, please contact your sales representative. 
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